
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  APPENDIX 8: 

Email from Chris Lewis at SDC to Indigo Planning (March 2
nd
) stating 

that Option I is the best way forward; and email from Indigo Planning 

(March 2
nd
) to Chris Lewis outlining the pages to be substituted.   

 

 

 

 


